Mid-Appalachian Quilters, Inc.

Dear Prospective MAQ Instructors,

The board of the Mid Appalachian Quilters is inviting you to submit proposals to become part of the
faculty of MAQ 2020.

MAQ 2019 was attended by 331 quilters eager to learn and engage in the fellowship offered by fellow
quilters. Interested in learning more about us? We are on the web: www.magonline.org as well as a
Facebook group (MAQ - Mid-Appalachian Quilters).

MAQ Faculty members receive $425 per day of class (6 hours of instruction). Meals and lodging are
provided on campus. MAQ also reimburses instructors for travel and mileage expenses (up to $500).
Vending is permitted at no cost to you. Vending may be located in a central location this coming year.

Attached is a class proposal for the 33nd Mid-Appalachian Quilters Educational Symposium scheduled for
Friday July 10t to Sunday July 12th, with arrival and set up on Thursday the 9th. Our annual event is held
at Gettysburg College, Gettysburg, Pennsylvania. Proposals must be received by October 1, 2019 to
be eligible for consideration. | recognize this is a short turnaround time, but hopefully you have ideas
ready for our selection.

Please complete a separate proposal for each class - we encourage you send up to 5 proposals for
review. If you are new to MAQ, consider submitting 1-day classes as we find that new instructors have
difficulty filling multiple day classes. Please submit each proposal as a word document.

The MAQ board will meet in early October to determine class selections. Instructors will be notified of
board decisions by the end of October.

If your classes are selected, we will request information to be included on our website (e.g.: biography,
photo, class supply list, etc.).

Students who attended in 2019 loved the variety of classes offered. We had a range from hand applique
and quilting, machine quilting with rulers and free motion, thread painting, ruler techniques and precut
quilt patterns. We love to have classes for all skill levels from beginner to experienced. Some requests
were for pattern making, EQ8 classes, scrap and stash busting quilts, Bargello, collage pieces, beading
and embellishments, paper piecing, embroidery, and small projects (gifts, ornaments, totes).

All classes will be considered!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Email: magonline @yahoo.com.
Phone: 703-729-9421 (home).

We hope you consider becoming part of our MAQ July 2020 faculty.

Faye Vibbert
President, MAQ



